Registrar Report to Council
Prescription Review Program Report

The College of Dental Surgeons of Saskatchewan (CDSS) partakes in the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Saskatchewan (CPSS) Prescription Review Program (PRP) as an educational, regulatory program for Saskatchewan prescribing Dentists. As a form of Quality Assurance, the PRP is able to communicate and identify any possible misuse of medications by patients or inappropriate prescribing by Dental providers. 

In the event that you receive an alert letter from the Prescription Review Program (PRP) the CDSS will also receive a report of the prescribing concern and a follow up letter from the CDSS Office of the Registrar requiring further information will be sent to the prescribing Dentist. The returned information from the prescribing Dentist will be reviewed by the Registrar and may be sent to the Quality Assurance Committee (QAC) and/or the Professional Conduct Committee (PCC) for further review. The CDSS will communicate with the CDSS Registrant involved in the prescribing concern any concerns or educational guidance identified from the PRP alert letter. The CDSS follows the goals of the PRP: (1) to reduce the abuse and diversion of a select panel of prescription drugs, (2) encourages appropriate prescribing and dispensing practices by providing professional guidance to both prescribers and pharmacists.. 


2024 Prescription Review Program (PRP) Report Statistics as of February 28, 2024:
Total PRP Reports Received #: 0

